
WHAT FAMILIES WANT OTHER FAMILIES TO KNOW 

ABOUT EARLY INTRERVENTION FOR BABIES & TODDLERS 

Are you a practitioner supporting babies or toddlers with  

developmental delay or disability and their families?  

Are you a community organisation providing programs for families who 

may have a baby or toddler with a disability?  

EarlyEd is looking to bring together families, 
ECI practitioners and community members 
to collaborate on a project focussing on the 
needs of families when a baby has a disability 
or delay in their development.   
 
The innovative project will use a collaborative, 
family centred approach by partnering with  
families, practitioners and community  
members in:  

www.earlyed.com.au 

ECIA NSW/ACT: Innovation in Family Centred Practice Grant 

Please also share details with any families you feel would be interested in  

being involved in this project! 

Our initial design meeting will take place Wednesday 30 May. To be involved in this  

innovative project contact Liz Ryan on lryan@earlyed.com.au / (02) 9897 1511 

 The design of the project  

 Creating a family centred framework for 
use by early intervention practitioners 
and community services  

 Creating relevant, family friendly  
resources for families that are  
beginning the early intervention journey.  

EarlyEd has received a grant for a short-term project that will help us to collect family  
stories and collate this information into a Family Centred Framework of Practice for 
Early Intervention For Babies.  


